

GSA Fall 2022

Executive Council Meeting Agenda

11 August 2022, 10 am (Meeting time for Fall 2022 may change)

This Meeting Will Be Recorded

I. Check-In & Attendance:

- Ethan Post (President)
- Anoosha Fayyaz (GAAC)
- Anuja Yawar (Treasurer)
- Emily Shrope (VP)
- Emily Faber (GSSC)

Business -

A. Meeting with President Valerie Sheares Ashby 8/15

1. Priorities to address with President Sheares Ashby
 - a. Housing for Incoming Students
 - b. Come to Grad School Welcome Week

-he Graduate School is organizing a welcome event 25thfor incoming students this Fall (we currently have almost 500 registrations). I am hoping the GSA can participate, we have an information session (tabling) and an opportunity for GSA leadership to briefly address the incoming class along with our new president and the dean of the gradschool. The event is Friday August 26th from 3-6pm." - Mike Suica Asst. Director of Recruitment and Admin

- c. Point of contact for GSA between RIH and Graduate School
- d. Issue of GA Stipends
 - i. She hears the issue, didn't have anything to add, but was glad we brought it to her attention. She says she needs to do some research to find out what is possible, and what the school is already doing about it
- e. Get info on how on-campus jobs will be handled/surrounding jobs for the large wave of students- these students may only be able to work on campus due to

visas. Leadership going to think creatively adto comejup with new jobs/jobs we had in the past

B. Community Info Fair 8.26.22 3-6

1. Table Set Up- One flyer, link to resources, and Swag
2. Speech- What does GSA Do? Student Government one minute, grants panel, writing advising, and community hub all in one, GSA Office Hours. Multiple people give the speech:
 - I. Anuja Yawar
 - II.
 - III.
 - IV.

II. Reports

- **President [Ethan Post]**
 - Vice President [Emily Shrope]**
 - Co-VP-
- **Treasurer [Anuja Yawar]**
 - GRP meet up for June 16th - July 15th period.
 - Concluded the applications for June 16th - July 15th period.
 - Sent updates to Dawn and Zane
 - Updating the database
 - Setting up GRP meeting for July 16th - August 15th period.
- **Historian [Geeta Shanbhag]**
 -
- **GAAC [Anoosha Fayyaz]**
 - Finalizing committee members
 - TA/GA training in the process
 - Still looking for people for GA/TA training breakout groups, specifically from CAHSS (We have already found people from CNMS, and COEIT)
 - GSA Office Hours
- **GSSC [Emily Faber]**
 -
- **GEARS**
 -
- **LC [Zane Poffenberger]**



IV. Open Discussion

- A. WAG Kickoff Meeting
 - a. Will be sending -GSA leadership the option to host WAGs.
 - b. Wag Kick-Off Meeting Date?
- B. Co-VP?